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Comments: Water preservation is crucial to the future of our communities. As a fisherwoman, hiker and human

being, water is an essential part of my life. I have been fishing several times in the Kannah Creek Watershed

area and have reviewed the plans of the Forest Service when it comes to this area. I believe it is of importance to

designate this location as an area to be managed for Wilderness Qualities and Watershed Protection.  The

wildlife there deserves our protection. Humans deserve the scenic beauty of this area and the solitude it can

provide. Thank you for your time and concern. 


